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June 11, 2014 
 
R. Kirk Lee 
Manager, Government & External Affairs 
1800 – 41st Street 
P. O. Box 1003 
Everett, WA   98201-1003 
 
Re: Docket No. 14-041-T04  The purpose of this filing is to revise the tariff rates as  
     required in the FCC’s November 18, 2011 Report and  
     Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in WC  
     Docket Nos. 10-90, etc. (FCC 11-161), and in accordance  
     with the FCC’s March 31, 2014 decision in DA 14-434 in  
     the same docket. 
 
Dear Mr. Lee, 
 
 The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions transmitted on May 27, 
2014, in Docket No. 14-041-T04 entitled above. 
 
 The Division of Public Utilities has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions and 
recommends the Commission approve the tariff sheets as filed. 
 
 The Commission approves the proposed tariff sheet revisions as filed with an effective 
date of July 1, 2014. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#256409

  


